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DOLE CONTACTS BEACH BOYS FOR JULY 4TH KANSAS CONCERT --

"SURFS UP" IN KANSAS? 

WASHINGTON -- Kansas Senator Bob Dole said today he has had his staff 
contact the personal manager of "The Beach Boys," and has offered 
to be a go-between for a possible July 4th charity concert in Kansas, 
"now that the group appears to be available." 

"I'll admit I am not a pop music critic, but I know from the unsolicited comments of my staff that The Beach Boys are not hazardous to your he a 1 th , " said Sen a to r Do 1 e . 

Dole noted that The Beach Boys have made many appearances in Kansas, including Wichita, Lawrence, Manhattan, Kansas City, and Salina. 

"A quick poll of my own staff today indicates that several have seen the group perform live in Kansas, and they give them excellent notices," said Dole. "To this end I have asked my staff to find out if they would be available to do some kind of charity benefit con-cert in Kansas on July 4th. I am pleased that Mr. Torn Hulett, the group's personal manager, said that they are available on that date and will consider a possible Kansas charity concert along with their other concert opportunities." 

"I realize that a group this popular cannot satisfy every request, but The Beach Boys have shown a legitimate interest in corning to Kansas for an Independence Day benefit performance, and I hope we can work something out," said Dole. 

-30-

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1
s-press_025_016_006_A1b.pdf


	xftDate: s-press_025_016_006.pdf


